
                                                                        
 

Xiamen, China, June 28th, 2024 

 

Prof. Monika Motak                                                                                                                                                                                               

Dean of the Faculty of Energy and Fuels 

AGH University of Krakow 

al. Adama Mickiewicza 30 

30-059 Krakow, Poland 

 

 

Dear Prof. Monika Motak, 

 

On behalf of College of Energy, Xiamen University, I would like to extend my sincere greetings 

and congratulations to staff, students and all members at the Faculty of Energy and Fuels, AGH 

University of Krakow on the occasion of your 50th anniversary. 

 

We wish you all the very best as you celebrate this significant milestone in the history of Faculty 

of Energy and Fuels, and we look forward to strengthening our collaborations to achieve 

mutually beneficial outcomes for students, staff and global community.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. Zhifeng Zheng 

Dean of College of Energy  

Xiamen University 

Xiamen 361005, China 


